
CENTRAL ANTI-CORRUPTION BUREAU
https://www.cba.gov.pl/en/news/34,The-representatives-of-Serbia-at-the-CBA.html
30.04.2025, 15:48

The representatives of Serbia at the CBA

The Head of the CBA Paweł Wojtunik met with the
representatives of the Serbian Anti-Corruption Agency and
the OSCE Mission to Serbia.

The purpose if the meeting which took place at the CBA headquarters, was to present
good practices in the area of corruption prevention.

The main topics of the meeting was the organization of the Bureau, structure, tasks
and legal basis, CBA activity, and as well as practice concerning cases connected to
conflict of interest, assets declaration and publication concerning on anticorruption on
the tasks of the Bureau were given to the guests.
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